
During excavation for the ductbank,
Tech St will be reduced to one travel
lane with flaggers. Excavation will
begin on the Highmark side of Tech
street and the lane closest to Posner
will remain open.



During excavation for the ductbank,
Tech St will be reduced to one travel
lane with flaggers. When the Highmark
side of Tech St is completed it will be
plated so that the travel lane can be
used while the other side of the street
is excavated.



On January 9th, 2024, this section of
Frew St will be temporarily closed for a
short period of time in order to deliver
and set the manhole.

While excavation is occurring on the
sidewalk to prepare for the manhole
placement, this corner of the sidewalk
will be closed and flaggers will be
maintained to assist with pedestrian
traffic.
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Since this corner of
the sidewalk will be
closed, pedestrians
will be detoured using
the diagonal walkway
leading to the front of
Posner Hall and down
the steps to Tech St.
Vice Versa.


